
NEWAYGO HIGH SCHOOL 
January 31,2025 
 
Students:  
Bigby gift cards are now available in the PBIS Reward Store!! First come, first serve! 
Due to low funds, we can only let you redeem TWO ITEMS at this time 

 
SENIORS  
Do you or your parents have questions about Financial Aid? We will be hosting another 
FAFSA night on February 5th from 5:30-7:00pm in the library. Representatives from 
Ferris State University will be on site to answer any questions and assist with filling out 
the FAFSA forms. If you have any questions visit Ms. Massey! 
 
SENIOR PHOTOS  
Seniors Photos are due February 28th. Photos must be vertical. Head and shoulders 
are preferred if possible. No hats, hands by the face, or holding props of any kind. No 
PDF's or google docs are allowed, JPG files are recommended. If no photograph is 
submitted by the deadline, your school picture will be used or one will be taken by the 
yearbook staff. 

 


